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September 14, 2023 

 

 

Dear Health Care Center Residents and Families:   

 

 

I want to provide an update on our current outbreak status. The Health Care Center 

currently has seven team members and five residents that are COVID positive. We 

continue to follow all guidelines for tracking, testing and monitoring symptoms.  Team 

members that previously tested positive are being cleared to return by the Infection 

Control Team. 

 

Team members are screening on entrance and wearing masks in the Health Care Center 

and Diven House. 

 

We ask that visitors continue to screen in prior to visiting the Health Care Center.  If 

visitors are feeling under the weather including flu or cold like symptoms, we ask that 

you refrain from visiting until  feeling better.  Due to the increase in cases in the 

community and in the Health Care Center, we strongly encourage masking for the safety 

of residents and staff.  

 

Dining and activities are continuing as scheduled.   

 

I will continue to provide updates on all changes in our outbreak status.  

 

 

Sincerely,    

 

Heather Howlett, LNHA 

Director of Health Services 


